
 

                         October 2013  
 

The Scourge from Sludgepool 
31 October, 1 & 2 November 

Steeple Morden Village Hall 
 

Written by local author, Pauline Radley, this 

comedy melodrama is set in Victorian England 

with good old fashioned values of the time.  

Primrose loves Timothy and Timothy loves 

Primrose and they want to get married.  

However Lord Deadly Nettle has other 

marriage plans for his daughter…..  will true 

love win through?  Come and find out! 

Tickets will be available from Steeple Morden 

Post Office in the next few days or on the 

door on the night.  £6.00 adults and £5.00 

concessions. 

 

Volunteers are still needed for the get-in, 

the production week and get-out so please 

come forward if you can help, even if it is for 

an hour or so. Many hands make light work. 

Contact Jerry Lancaster at 

ironsides1721@yahoo.co.uk 

We are also looking for volunteers to help 

with Front of House on the production nights 

– contact MT at mtcherasse@hotmail.com 

 
______________________________________ 
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Red Riding Hoodie : Auditions 

A brand new Pantomime by  

Sarah Harrison 
 

Auditions will be held at the Pightle,  

Bogs Gap Lane, Steeple Morden on: 

Sunday 10 November at 2.30 pm, and 

Monday 11 November at 7.30 pm 

A variety of parts are available for those  

aged 8 years and upwards. 

If you prefer to help backstage on the  

technical side, props, costumes etc. do come  

along and let us know. 

_________________________ 

Technical Workshop 
The second technical workshop was held on  

Sunday 13 October and was a great success. 

Thanks go to Jerry Lancaster for organising 

the event and to all those who took part. 

__________________________________ 

Christmas Gathering 
Plans are afoot for a get together before  

Christmas.  More next time. 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 
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